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NOTICE OF CANCELLED SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 24, 2024 
4:00 P.M. 

 
Agenda materials are available for public review at https://walnutvalleywater.gov/about- 
us/meetings-minutes-and-agendas/. 

 

Materials related to an item on this agenda submitted after distribution of the agenda 
packet are available for public review during regular business hours at the District office, 
located at 271 S. Brea Canyon Road, Walnut, CA. 

 
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED SPECIAL BOARD MEETING DUE TO LACK OF BUSINESS. 

 
The next Regular Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 12, 2024. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons with a disability who require a disability- 
related modification or accommodation to participate in a meeting may request such modification 
or accommodation from the District’s General Manager’s Office at (909) 595-1268 Ext. 201. 
Notification forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting will enable District staff to make reasonable 
arrangements to assure accessibility to the meeting. 

 
I, Alexandra Cortez, Walnut Valley Water District, do hereby certify, under penalty of perjury 
under the laws of the State of California that a full and correct copy of this agenda was posted 
pursuant to Government Code Section 54950 et. seq., at 271 S. Brea Canyon Road, Walnut, 
CA., and uploaded to the Walnut Valley Water District website 
https://walnutvalleywater.gov/about-us/meetings-minutes-and-agendas/ 

 

Date Posted: October 23, 2024 Alexandra Cortez, Administrative Assistant 
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